
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

2014 Special Olympics Law Enforcement Torch Run 
  
Seminole Co. Fla., (04/27/14)– Tomorrow, members of the Seminole County 
Sheriff's Office and area local law enforcement agencies will participate in 
the 2014 Law Enforcement Torch Run to raise awareness for Special 
Olympics. 

The event starts at 9:00 a.m. at Maitland Blvd. and U.S. Highway 17/92.  
Participants will carry the torch north along 17/92 to Sanford and will 
complete the nearly 13-mile journey at the Sanford Police Department.  
Motorists should expect possible delays around this time on this route until 
12:30 p.m. 

The goal of Special Olympics is to help persons with intellectual disabilities 
to participate as productive and respected members of society by offering a 
fair opportunity to develop and demonstrate skills and talents through 
sports training and competition, and by increasing the public’s awareness of 
their capabilities and needs. 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored. 
For more information contact:  
 
SCSO Public Affairs Contacts: 
Heather Smith (hsmith@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6748 - desk  
(407) 474-5189 - cell  
Or 
Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6950 - desk 
(407) 637-9210 - cell  
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